
Welcome Back! 

We hope that you enjoyed the half term break. 

We are looking forward to working alongside you again 

this last half term.  

Our theme for this half term will be ‘Our Planet’.  

Home Learning 

Maths home learning will now be  

published for your child on Maths Whizz.  

Maths Whizz home learning is for 20 

minutes per week.  

This is checked weekly by Mrs Cole and 

certificates are awarded for a variety of 

different milestones.  

PE 
During this half term PE will be taught on Mondays 

and Fridays for both classes.  

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their 

PE kit on these days so we can get maximum time from 

our sessions.  

SNACK 

Please ensure your child has fruit or vegetables 

only. Thank you.  

If you have any concerns or  ques-

tions, please write in your child’s link 

book and we will get back to you 

ASAP.  

Thank you for your support! 

Miss Watts and Miss Reeve 

 

Spellings this half term. 
 

Your child will now receive personalised 
spellings. This is to learn spellings 

that they are commonly spelling  
incorrectly.  

Please practise these weekly with your 

child.  
Your child’s class teacher will check on a 

Friday that they can spell them.  

Phonics Screening 
The Year 1 Phonics Screening Test will 

begin next week (w/c 12.06.23).  
Please ensure that you are reading and/or 

playing the phonics games from the 
pack you were provided with last half 

term as much as possible. 

Year 1 Summer Term 2 

Hats and water 

As the weather finally starts to 

warm up please could we ask that 

your child comes to school with a 

named water bottle and a sun hat. 
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Home Learning Ideas 

Our theme this half term is ‘Our Planet!’.  

During this theme we will be learning about how to care for the  

environment in literacy by focusing on the book ‘Marli’s tangled tale’.  

We will also learn about famous explorers in history such as  

Neil Armstrong, Amelia Earhart and Tim Peake.  

Can you create an information 

poster about how to care for 

our world? 

 

 

 

Can you create a collage of our world? 

You can use anything you like, it could be paper, 

paint, Lego, scrap materials.  

Feel free to bring it in for the class  

display or to take a photo of it.  

 

 

Use an iPad to watch a video of  

Neil Armstrong taking his first steps on the 

moon.  

Can you act it out in your living room?  

What might he have said?  

What do you think he was thinking?  

Find some different materials in your 
house and test to see if they are 

waterproof or not.  
Please check with your grown up first 

before putting it in water! 

Year 1 Summer Term 2 

Our Planet! 


